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Message from Mr Tyers: 

As this is our final newsletter before the end of term I wanted to take the opportunity to 

thank everyone once again for welcoming me to your school and community this year. I 

have been overwhelmed by the effort and hard work of the team of staff at Veryan and 

the extra mile they go to for the children. The children themselves have been a delight 

to get to know, and I’m sure you’ll be as proud as I am reading their school reports, 

which will come home on Monday next week. A thank you must also go to the parents, 

volunteers and friends of the school for your ongoing help and support—highlighted by 

the summer fair which was organised by the PFA and well attended by so many friends 

and family last weekend. 

 

It just remains for me to wish you all a very safe and happy summer holiday,  

good luck to our Year 6 children joining the Roseland Academy and I look forward to  

welcoming everyone back on 5th September ready for new challenges— 

         caring, growing and achieving together . 

Kiberick Class: Charlie Wheeler  

Pendower Class: All of Pendower!! 

Carne Class: Bill Vincent 

Congratulations and well done on all your achievements! 



 

 
FREE ACTIVITIES AT TRURO COMMUNITY LIBRARY 

Friday 10
th August - Nick Brennan   

9.30-11am cartoonist for The Beano! 

Interactive talk and drawing 

 

Monday 13
th August – Mischief Making 

Tricks and Art!  
 

Thursday 23
rd August – Superhero Crafts! 

 

Storytime for pre-schoolers will run as usual on Mondays 

at 2pm and Wednesdays at 10am   
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